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MINUTES OF DAVISTOWN RSL SUB-BRANCH 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday – 4 June 2024 

1. WELCOME The Chair opened the meeting at 1405 with the Ode. 

- The Chair advised that the meeting is being recorded - 
ATTENDEES: Paul Osborn, Chris Salakas, Mick Allen, Kerry Hutchison, Pete Grothen, Steve 

Laing, Don Molloy, Mike Fletcher, Chris Jones, Steph Pucek and Ray Bale 
APOLOGIES: Nil 

2. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS COMMITTEE MEETING held on 7 May 24 made available at the 
meeting. 
BUSINESS ARISING – Nil 

3. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS GENERAL MEETING held on 14 May 24 made available at the 
meeting. 
BUSINESS ARISING – Nil 

Moved: Steve Laing Seconded: Chris Salakas “that the Minutes be received and adopted.” 
 CARRIED 
4. CORRESPONDENCE – Pete G tabled the ‘In’ & ‘Out’ sheet for questions. 

BUSINESS ARISING –  
Illegal Memorial - Chris S sought further info on the ‘Illegal Memorial’ at Copa.  This is continuing 
with CC Council taking action for its removal.  Information on possible grants that may have been 
received is being sought to determine if there may have been some fraudulent activity. 
Portal Training - Chris S sought additional info on this training.  Will investigate what it covers 
for both the sub-Branch and Members, and how to access it. 

Moved: Chris Salakas Seconded: Steve Laing “the correspondence be received.” 
 CARRIED 
5. REPORTS 

a) FINANCIAL – Kerry H tabled a financial report to 31 May 24. 

* Investments - Trustees proposed the closure of the Morgan Stanley investment, and its 
subsequent placement back into Bendigo Bank. After some discussion on how and when 
the following motion was put forward. 

Moved: Don Molloy Seconded: Mick Allen “that the Morgan Stanley investment be 
closed and transferred into Bendigo Bank.”  CARRIED 
This will be presented to the members at the next General Meeting for consideration/approval. 

b) WELFARE – Paul O reported that: 

* ‘Vic’ Morrow is awaiting further scans on his back. 

* Continue to monitor John Mathers progress. 

* Ken Whetton is not too well, and Paul will be in contact. 

* Chris S advised of Robert Wickes passing on 31 May 24.  Lest We Forget!! 
c) CCDC – Steve L advised next meeting has been rescheduled and is now on Mon 17 Jun at 

Ourimbah/Lisarow RSL.  There will be a guest speaker from RSL Lifecare, with more 
information to be provided WRT the Wyong Veterans Hub. 

 
 






